

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic met today, at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, with the "Friends of Serbia" Group of MEPs.

This informal group was established in May 2015, bringing together the Members of the European Parliament who support Serbia's European integration, and they organise activities aimed at promoting Serbia in the European Parliament.

At today's meeting, Minister Dacic underlined the importance of good relations with the European Parliament, emphasising, in this respect, the significance of continually informing and supporting the activities of this Group.

Mutual pleasure was expressed about the cooperation to date, and it was agreed to continue to work together in the future, as well.